
 

2021 Early Offer Program 

    

 

We are pleased to announce our 2021 Early Offer program is now open! 

 

The Early Offer program gives Year 12 students the opportunity to receive a Notre Dame 

offer prior to their HSC exams, providing them with the confidence of knowing they have a 

place at Notre Dame University in 2021. 

 

We have simplified the admissions process this year by removing the requirement for an 

interview. Applicants will still need to provide their Year 11 reports and any available Year 12 

reports. 

 

We recognise the importance of connecting our Deans and Academic staff with applicants to 

answer important program questions and to build rapport and community. Therefore, we will 

be delivering a series of online interactive webinars over the year to ensure this connection 

remains. More details on these will be published soon. 

 

We have now published our Early Offer website which includes more details about 

eligibility, how to apply, next steps, online events and deadlines, plus you can also access 

our downloadable Early Offer guide. 

    

 

https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/64776/3mw4m/1872582/2ePyQM9UGfEfX5.S9_EHQiAG6i.._r24z4olfDvU.html

